
 

On Tuesday, 20 May, 2014 at 2000 hrs, Bruce, John and Petra Wissenburg held a Go To Meeting.  The 

discussion was center around GFSI, and the incorporation of food fraud into the next iteration of the 

GFSI Benchmarking Document.  Petra raised two concerns, 1. Making the price of the tools affordable to 

small business (easy) and 2.  Members of her committee on the SAFE Team did not want to work with 

FoodQuestTQ because of FoodQuestTQ’s disagreement with the U.S. Food and Drug Administration.  

Petra said she liked the information FoodQuestTQ sent to her and also enjoyed the book on food fraud, 

but she would not be able to use FoodQuestTQ information if we did not fix the problem with the FDA. 

Bruce explained to Petra, the difficulty in accomplishing that goal.  FoodQuestTQ had already reached 

out the FDA on numerous times to try and resolve the problem quietly.   Also, FoodQuestTQ had briefed 

the FDA numerous times, under the guise of title 18 of federal law, but the FDA stole FoodQuestTQ 

intellectual property any way.  Petra recommended that we allow the FDA to publish John Hnatio’s book 

on food fraud to try and fix the problem.    

Petra stated that she would talk to a colleague to try to find other solutions.  FoodQuestTQ was told that 

Petra would get back in touch with FoodQuestTQ in one week’s time.   


